
We are happy to share with you that our pupils had participated in the 

National Round of KenKen International Championship 2022, which was 

conducted on 22nd January, 2023.  

             Our 5 pupils have made us proud by bagging the gold medals 

out of 40,000 participants.  

                   Heartiest Congratulations to all the winners.  


